
Submitter: Miranda Tasker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am strongly opposed to the idea of removing or setting any barriers in place that 

would make participating in our right to vote more difficult. Mail and voting husband 

and absolute positive for the state of Oregon for people with young children who 

cannot easily leave, those who work, people with disabilities intellectually or 

physically, and many many other reasons. Mail in voting should be absolutely 

protected. 


